
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

2020 TEMPORARY WATER TRANSFER 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

July 6, 2020 

 

GEORGETOWN DIVIDE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT TO HOST 2020 TEMPORARY WATER 

TRANSFER WORKSHOP – July 8, 2020, 2:00 PM 

This workshop will not be physically open to the public.  All members of the public may participate in the 
workshop via video conference at 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89819140042?pwd=Nk1VMlMxMDNlSEdSN1ArM1g3Vk0yZz09 

Workshop ID: 898 1914 0042 and password: 240504 or via teleconference by calling 1(669) 900-6833, 
workshop ID: 898 1914 0042 and password: 240504.  Please note that any person attending via 
teleconference will be sharing that phone number from which they call in to attendees.   

For additional information please contact Adam Brown, Water Resources Manager at (530) 333-4356 ext. 
110. 
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